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NOTICE OF ATTENDANCE AT WORKSHOP 

 

 On July 2, 2021, the Iowa Utilities Board (“Board”) issued an Order setting an August 

30, 2021 workshop for all interested persons to discuss plans for Iowa’s transmission grid of the 

future.  On August 25, 2021, the Board issued an agenda for the workshop and requested that 

Iowa transmission owners intending to participate in the workshop file a list of individuals 

planning to attend.   

 Though the Iowa Association of Municipal Utilities (“IAMU”) is not a transmission 

owner, various member utilities are either full or part owners in transmission infrastructure.  In 

addition, other municipal members are entirely dependent on the transmission facilities of larger 

transmission utilities.  As transmission issues are of particular interest to all of Iowa’s municipal 

electric utilities, IAMU intends to attend the Board’s workshop. 

 In response to the Board’s request, IAMU hereby submits the following list of attendants 

for the August 30, 2021 workshop: 

I. In-Person 

 

 Alex Cutchey, 

 Director of Government Affairs, IAMU 
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II. By Webinar 

 Ryan Streck,  

 Director of Utility Services Delivery, Muscatine Power and Water 

  

 Ken Kagy 

 Principal Transmission Engineer, Cedar Falls Utilities 

 

 

Additional municipal representatives may also monitor the Board’s webinar.  

 

      Respectfully submitted, 

 

     By:  /s/ Alexander J. Cutchey   

      Alexander J. Cutchey, AT0014203 

      Director of Government Affairs 

      Iowa Association of Municipal Utilities 

      1735 Northeast 70th Avenue  

      Ankeny, IA  50021-9353 

      Telephone: (515) 289-1999 

      Email: acutchey@iamu.org 
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

I hereby certify that I have filed this pleading with the Iowa Utilities Board through the 

Electronic Filing System (EFS) this August 27, 2021. 

 

/s/ Alexander  J. Cutchey 
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